
       M em ory C ircle Studio 
Dorothy Sullivan 
P.O. Box 732 
Norman, OK 73070 
405-360-0751

Dear Chief 

Mankiller,I hope you and your husband have a happy holiday season.I read your book and really enjoyed it.  Also it is interesting that my grandfather(James Lusk (cap) 
was from Mankiller too- I never knew him because hedied of kidney disease when my dad was 7. At that time my 

grandparents 

livedin the Goingsnake district 

on Grandma Celia Tideuell's Allontment. Afterhe died, Celia lost her land and moved to Wankiller and supported them by doing washing for others in an


